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July 1, 1993
3F0793-06

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Generic Letter 87-02, Supplement 1
Verification of Seismic Adequacy of Equipment in Older Operating
Nuclear Plants

References: 1. FPC to NRC letter, 3F0992-02, dated September 4, 1992
2. FPC to NRC letter, 3F0493-09, dated April 16, 1993

Dear Sir:

In References 1 and 2, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) committed to submit the
plant specific procedure for resolution of Unresolved Safety Issue (VSI) A-46 by
June 30,1993. The procedure has been completed. However, additional time will
be required to complete a final review. We anticipate submittal of the procedure
and supporting justification for deviations from the Generic Implementation ,

Procedure (GIP) by July 30, 1993.

Sincerely,

M Beard, Jr..

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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xc: Regional Administrator, Region 11
NRR Project Manager
Senior Resident Inspector
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